


[bookmark: _GoBack]Consultation form for Holzindustrie Schweighofer’s Updated Action Plan 
(Consultation draft May 2018)

Please submit all comments to stakeholder.wien@schweighofer.at by 22 June 2018 at the latest
THANK YOU for your engagement in this process!

Holzindustrie Schweighofer (HS) is interested to receive answers especially to the 6 questions below:
1. Do you think the measures of the Draft Updated Action Plan will allow HS to contribute to a sustainable and secure forest industry? Why?
2. Which of the proposed measures would you consider the most relevant in order to contribute to a sustainable and secure forest industry?
3. Which measures that would enable the company to contribute to a sustainable and secure forest industry are missing?
4. Which further aspects should HS consider? (e.g. Which of the Code of Conduct’s aspects are of special concern? What needs to be taken into consideration for the certification measures? How could the measures be improved?)
5. In your opinion, which other aspects should be considered?
6. Do you have other feedback in relation to HS’ overall operations?
The consultation will be open for one month. HS will do its best to reply within 60 days. Stakeholders will receive information whether and how their input was considered. 
HS will prepare a summary of the consultation process.

You can provide your feedback by either completing this form or by sending us your remarks in another format that best suits you.
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